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Tuesday 23rd March 2021
Dear Parents and Carers of 4S,
I hope you are keeping well.

As you are aware Mrs Sisson is leaving NJS at the end of this term for a new adventure.  We will miss her very much as we know your children will too.
We are very pleased to confirm that Mrs Kuczynska will be increasing her hours for the Summer Term which will ensure continuity for the children.  Mrs Kuczynska will teach 4S four days a week and Mrs Naylor will teach the class on the fifth day.

If you have any queries please do contact myself or a member of the team. 

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Moody

Head teacher


